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The Village Salon to Relocate to Broadway Village 

TUCSON, AZ- The Village Salon has signed a lease for a 2,119 square foot salon space in 

Broadway Village at the southwest corner of Broadway Boulevard and Country Club Road. 

The Village Salon is planning to make the move to the new location at 120 S. Country Club 

Road in Tucson, Arizona the first week of February, 2013. Owner Tracy McColl plans to 

expand the salon's services to include skin care and nail care. 

Commercial Retail Advisors, LLC represented the Landlord, CRI Broadway Village 

Partners, LLC, and the Tenant, The Village Salon, did not have representation in this lease 

transaction. Commercial Retail Advisors, founded in 2001, specializes in the leasing and 

sales of shopping centers and retailer tenant representation throughout southern Arizona. 

For more information, please contact Craig Finfrock of Commercial Retail Advisors at (520) 

290-3200 or visit their website at www.cradvisorsllc.com.  
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